
(Russell H. Chittenden) 
From the 'Qegius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

5th August, 1912 
Dear Chittenden, 

I am sorry to have to postpone my Silliman lectures, b~t the truth is I 
have been tied up very m1expectedly with the revision ancl partial :re-writing 
of my Text-book, and have only just got free after seeing it through the 
press. I had hor1ed to get clear of it ea:rly in the year, but there we:re all 
sorts of delays, and it is ve:ry hard to work with the printers so far from 
one's base. 

I have got a certain amount of wo:rk done on the lectures, and have 
talked over with Stokes the question of sane supplementary talks with the 
undergraduates. Hadley was with us last week, ancl he thinks it would be 
quite easy to ar!"ange to have the lectures in the spring. I do hope you 
are keeping in good condition. 

Sincerely yours, 

v;tnosler 


